
When everyone will be put into the system, they will use the system more often and will raise the cost 
paid out to providers. that is just human nature and as funds go down you will be forced to limit some 
procedures and put them on a waiting list.  England has a similar system and they limit procedures  
because of budget limitations.  My neighbors Mother in England had to wait 6 month for a heart surgery 
and died before she could have the surgery. Socialized medicine may seem like a good idea but it is not 
always a god idea. 
 


